
 

Stars of the Week for 

June 

4th- Brooke (Y4)  

8th- Harrison (Y5) 

 

 

 

 

        Well done everyone! 

 

 Arthur enjoys and loves going 

to ABC. Arthur (Y2)  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone and welcome to the ABC newsletter.  Over the past month the children 

have been busy constructing, printing, colouring and learning new skills with our circus 

equipment we have also made use of the good weather and have had great fun playing 

on the park.  All the children have again been fabulous sharing and helping one another. 

As we come to the end of the school year ABC staff would just like to wish our Year 6 

children the best of luck in their new high schools we know you will do amazing. Keep in 

touch ☺ 

ABC club would like to ask if anyone is having a clear out ABC would be grateful of any 

donations of cd’s, old wii games or toys. Thank you. 

At the end of each month the newsletter will be uploaded onto the ABC tab on the 

school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and 

what fun things we have planned for the month ahead. There will be photos and 

children’s comments, updates and reminders. 

Polite Reminder 

Can you please make sure that 

your children are booked into 

the clubs in advance - this is 

to ensure that we have the 

correct ratio of staff to 

children plus the correct 

number of snacks. 

Thank you.  

Coming in 

september 

Throughout next month, 

we will have a range of 

autumn arts and crafts 

activities and we will be 

making our own play doh. 

 

Emmie loves all the activities 

and staff at ABC club. Emmie 

(Y3)  
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Here are some beautiful 

pictures of the children always 

full of smiles showing us some 

of the activities that they get 

up to whilst at ABC. ☺ 

 



 

 

 

                     End of the month shout out 

This month the children selected for showing 

kindness and being helpful are-  

Jaydan (Y5) Tyler (Y5) Harrison (Y5) Thomas (5) 

Bobby (R)  Isla (Y1) 

& Evan (Y5) WELL DONE GUYS KEEP IT UP ☺ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

And finally we hope you have an amazing time during the 

summer half term, we can’t wait to see you back in ABC 

club and to find out what you and your family have been 

up to. Stay safe and we will see you back in September 

for some more fun.        

 

 


